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	Nursery

	In Nursery this week, we have been practising our Numeracy skills.  The children have been estimating the quantity of small groups of toys without counting them. We then counted the numbers to see if our estimation was correct. We have also been practising writing numbers and printing numbers with paints. In letters and sounds we have been developing our awareness of sounds and rhythms with action songs and rhymes and we have been matching the sounds to the instruments that make them.  Could parents help the children practise writing their first name and surname and practise writing numbers up to 10. Well done children!

	Reception

	
	This week we have continued thinking about wild animals and listened to the story, 'Giraffes Can't dance.’ We pretended to go on a jungle expedition and thought of all the items we needed to take and why they would be useful. In Numeracy, we have recapped work on 2D and 3D shapes and using mathematical terms to describe them. The children have had the opportunity to make a paper plate mask. They have looked at the animal's features and made very realistic masks using a variety of materials.

	Year 1

	1C
	This week in Literacy we have begun work on non-fiction texts. We have learnt how to label a drawing, make notes and write a description of a mini beast using lots of adjectives. Well done to Sumayyah, Pakiza and Jayden for super writing. In Numeracy we have been identifying number sequences and continuing them. Kaitlin and Oliver were fantastic at spotting the different number patterns. In Science we had great fun making a rotating diagram of the life cycle of a butterfly using paper plates! Well done everyone.

	1H
	In our numeracy lessons this week we have been learning about capacity and how to read scales. I was so impressed with the work completed by Taejon, Sufyan and Ikem who all were able to accurately identify different measurements in centimetres against a ruler. In IPC we have been learning about the great explorer Christopher Columbus. After reading lots of information we had to recall some facts about his life and voyages. Imaad, Isha, Sharnnay and Nishika were all able to order some significant moments from his life and write about them confidently. Super work!

	1J
	This week in literacy, 1J have been learning about mini beasts and have been labelling our own drawing of them, turning keywords into full sentences and have been using imaginative description. Well done to Kaisaan and Reon for their fantastic ideas. In numeracy we have been learning how to read scales, capacity, how to solve word problems including measures and continuing number sequences. Well done to Sian and Mya for their hard work! In P.E. we are learning the skills and technique required to play cricket. Well done to Isa and Tanisha for their super catching! Keep up the good work 1J!

	Year 2

	2D
	This week in Literacy we have been continuing work on Roald Dahl. Children have spent some time researching the author and exploring his different books. In Numeracy we have been problem solving, using a range of mathematical skills to ask and answer questions. In Science we have carried out an experiment about gravity.

	2N
	In 2N this week we have been carrying out our investigations into measuring the pull of gravity on different objects. In literacy we have been creating a conversation between two characters and have been using role play and questioning to help us imagine what different characters would say. We have also been researching Roald Dahl to find out about his life. In numeracy we have been looking at different mathematical problems and trying to find ways to solve them.

	2W
	What a fab week we have had in 2W. The children have worked hard in Numeracy developing their problem solving skills. We have looked at a range of different puzzles and thought about the different ways we can record our results. In literacy we have used the iPads to research all about Roald Dahl and then designed a poster all about him. In IPC we have made our rockets. Now we are looking forward to launching them next week!
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	Year 3

	
	This week we were all about the sport!! On Monday we practised hard for the Sports Day on Thursday. As Year 3 had never been to the stadium before we needed to show everyone how to do the 3 different events. And we were all impressed!! Some really competitive running over both short and long distances was followed by some excellent long jump practice, jumping from one foot to two feet. We also practised our throwing the tennis ball too. 
So on Thursday we were ready!!! We had a fantastic day and we all tried our best. Everyone enjoyed themselves and the behaviour was excellent - as we expected. Now we know what we are doing, we will be even better next year in Year 4!!   Elsewhere, we all worked hard to write narrative poems, added and subtracted in maths and thought about healthy diets in science.

	Year 4

	4A
	In 4A this week, we have been completing our story of Beowulf from Grendel's point of view. The children have been using a range of effective description and using fronted adverbials to keep the reader interested. In Numeracy, we have been looking at rounding of numbers to 10, 100 and 1000. We have also been focusing on using our problem solving skills to find patterns in a set of consecutive numbers. In Science, we have looked at simple circuits and how different components affect how well an appliance works. 

	4M
	This week we have completed our final draft of our narrative piece of writing. We have been looking at the story of Beowulf by Michael Morpurgo and writing this from the viewpoint of the monster, Grendel. We have had to consider whether to round our answer up and down depending on the context of the question. In Science, we have begun to create our own electric circuits, using our understanding of the different materials involved and how electricity can be conducted. This week, we enjoyed our trip to Alexander Stadium for Sports Day and children took part in various races.

	4W
	This week in 4W, we have been writing the story of Beowulf, from the point of view of Grendel. We have considered how to build tension and suspense and to show our readers how Grendel is feeling and what his character is like. We have written some fantastic alternatives to Michael Morpurgo’s story! In numeracy, we have been consolidating on our skills with multiplication and division, including bus stop division to solve problems more efficiently. In Science, we have started our new topic of Electricity. We have looked at the materials that conduct electricity and how these can be used to create a simple electric circuit. This week, we enjoyed our trip to Alexander Stadium for Sports Day and children competed with enthusiasm!

	Year 5

	5A
	What a fantastic week it has been in 5A! Sports day was extremely exciting. Well done to everyone who tried so hard. In maths, finding the area and perimeter of compound shapes has been the focus; we found a really quick way to find the perimeter of rectangular shapes. In Literacy, we have continued to work hard in making sure that we know all the grammar ready for Year 6. We have had some really interesting discussions about democracy in IPC and wrote a persuasive letter to ask for the rules to be changed. Did you know that only Athenian men were allowed to vote in elections ?!

	5L
	This week in 5L, the children have been working extremely hard. In numeracy we have been focusing on reflection, rotation and translation of shapes, making sure we understand how we can tell the difference between each and learning meanings. In literacy we have continued to focus on different  areas of grammar. This week the children have focused on fronted adverbial phrases and contractions.  A little reminder that homework should be handed in on Mondays and will be given out again on Tuesdays. 

	5W
	This week has been a busy week in 5W. Well done to all the children who took part;  your behaviour was fantastic and you represented us extremely well. We have re-started practise on our class assembly, which will take place on Wednesday 24th June. The children are very excited about it and we would love to see as many parents there as possible! In maths, we have been focusing on transforming shape and the children have applied themselves very well. Well done 5W!

	                                                     Year 6

	This week in Year 6 we continued to work on the Museum Project. It has been lovely to see everybody within the year group working together as their ideas take shape. Congratulations to those children who were able to attend an action filled weekend at Kingswood. It was wonderful to see so many children enjoying themselves and taking on personal challenges. You were a credit to the school. Keep up the good work! And now a joke: Q: What do you call a fake noodle? A: An Impasta  
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12th June 2015





DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





Tuesday, 16th June – Bollywood Evening 3.45pm-6.30pm


Thursday, 25th June – KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm


Thursday, 25th June – Parents’ Evening 4pm-7pm





Friday, 26th June – SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS


Monday, 29th June – SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS





Tuesday, 30th June – Reception Sept 15 Parents’ Meeting 6pm


























                                   DORRINGTON WEBSITE





               Don’t forget to visit our school website              � HYPERLINK "http://www.dorringtonacademy.co.uk" �www.dorringtonacademy.co.uk� and find out about what  your child has been learning, homework, school events,  useful links and to view photo’s.




















ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
        2D/2W�
     98.33%�
KS2�
4M�
99.58%�
�
REC�
RW�
95.69%�
Year 3�
3M�
98.28%�
�
Year 1�
1J�
97.50%�
Year 4�
4M�
99.58%�
�
Year 2�
2D�
98.33%�
Year 5�
5L�
97.41%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6T�
94.64%�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RW/1H/1J�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
   3A/4W/5L/6W�
1 LATE�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1C�
4 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
   3M�
6 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
HOUSE WINNER    This week’s House Winner is -------- Well Done!





CLASS HOUSE POINT WINNERS


KS1   --       KS2   -- 





          WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT     KS1	  --	           KS2   --














YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS
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SNACKS IN SCHOOL


Please ensure that ANY snacks brought into school DO NOT CONTAIN NUTS.  Thank you





Water Bottles


Please ensure your child/ren have a water bottle in school, now the weather is getting warmer.  Thank you.





HSBC School Bank


The next dates for the school bank are:


Tuesday, 16th June 2015


Tuesday, 30th June 2015, Tuesday, 14th July 2015


Anyone wanting to open an account, please come and collect a brochure.  Thank you.








                 Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers


We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers again this year. 


Please send vouchers to the school office.


Thank you!!








Foreign Coin Collection


We are still collecting coins/notes from other countries. 


(NOT UK Pounds & pence).


If you have any foreign coins/notes lying around the house, please send them into school with your child.  


A reward of 5 house points per coin/note will be given to any child bringing in foreign coins/notes. Thank you.



































“Together we are stronger"








